Virginia Elks Association News

July 4, 2013

Happy 4th of July from Elks National Drug Awareness Program



...from Elks National Drug Awareness Program



Dear Friends,

On behalf of the Elks Drug Awareness Program Directors and our wives, we would like to wish you and your family a Happy and Safe 4th of July!

All of us feel blessed that we are able to work with so many dedicated and caring people that realize that our mission is of the utmost importance to our children and to our country.

We ask you to give of your time and talents to a cause that a lot of people think is lost. Well think again! It is obvious they underestimate the power of our volunteers and the dedication all of you have to this cause. We will not lose, our children are too important est session ever.

Thanks again for allowing us to work with all of you. So again have a Happy and Safe 4th of July!

Kent & Julie Gade William & Judy Bryan Frank & Cheryl Burr Pete & Linda Decatur

Submitted by Pete Decatur

Send comments to webmaster@virginiaelks.org